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Strict Advisory on Mobile Phone Usage and Social Media 
For Grade IX-XII 

 

Dear Families 

 

Greetings!! 

 

This is to inform you that the school strictly advises against the use of mobile 

phones and social media by students inside-outside of school hours including at 

home, public places, or any other location. The increasing incidents in society 

involving inappropriate behavior, cyberbullying, and other forms of misconduct 

linked to excessive mobile phone usage and unsupervised access to social media 

are alarming and concerning. 
 

To help address these issues, the school has organized a workshop with  

Mr. Rakshit Tandon , a renowned Cyber Safety Expert on bullying for learners 

on Tuesday. This workshop aims to educate students on the dangers of 

cyberbullying and the importance of responsible behavior both online and offline 

on Tuesday wherein learners can raise their queries related to cyber safety & 

crime. Attendance is compulsory.  
 

Please note that the school cannot be held responsible for any incidents, issues, 

or negative consequences resulting from your ward’s unsafe use of mobile phones 

or social media platforms outside of school premises. It is the responsibility of 

parents to monitor and regulate their child’s online activities to ensure their safety 

and well-being. 

 

We urge you to take this matter seriously and to strictly control your ward’s use 

of mobile phones and social media. Failure to do so may lead to serious 

consequences for which the school cannot be accountable. 

 

Thank you  
 
 

 
Jyoti Arora 
Principal 
 

 


